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WGO Guidance for Patients with COVID-19 and Liver Disease
Drs. Cihan Yurdaydin, Past President and Chair of Nominations and Saeed Hamid, Chair of the WGO Hepatology Interest Group, in collaboration with members of the WGO Hepatology Interest Group, present general clinical guidelines for patients with COVID-19 and Liver Disease. Download and read it here!
Past President and Chair of Nominations
Prof. Cihan Yurdaydin
Istanbul,Turkey
Koc University Medical School
Dept. of Gastroenterology and Hepatology
 
 
Chair, Hepatology Interest Group
Prof. Saeed Hamid
Karachi,Pakistan
Aga Khan University, Department of Medicine
 
 
 

GI and Liver Manifestations of COVID-19
Dr. Jean-Christophe Saurin, Chair, WGO Train the Trainers Committee addresses the GI and Liver Manifestations of COVID-19 and provides recommendations for hepatologists and gastroenterologists. Download and read it here!
Chair, WGO Train the Trainers Committee
Prof. Jean-Christophe Saurin
Lyon, France
Hôpital Edouard Herriot, Hépato-Gastroentérologie
 
 
 

Resources for our Global Community
WGO continues to monitor the rapidly changing situation related to the spread of COVID-19 and has developed and curated resources for our global community of Gastroenterologists, Hepatologists, Endoscopists, related disciplines and healthcare workers.We invite you to share with us any resources or links you wish to have included on our website!
1. New! Key COVID-19 Resources
1. New! Personal Protection Equipment for Endoscopy in Low Resource Settings during the COVID-19 Pandemic: Guidance from the World Gastroenterology Organisation
1. Antibody Testing for SARS-CoV-2: Role in the management of the Disease
1. Resources from WGO Member Societies and Regional Affiliate Associations
1. Gastroenterology Practice in COVID-19
1. Message from WGO President, Professor Naima Lahbabi-Amrani
Please visit the COVID-19 section of our website to view more!

 

	Would you like to give us your feedback on this issue of e-WGN or suggest topics for future issues? Please contact us at info@worldgastroenterology.org.
WGO offers our readers this electronic publication which will save over six metric tonnes of paper per issue, equivalent to 144 trees. Decreasing our use of paper will help to slow climate change, conserve natural habitats, contribute to cleaner air and ultimately improve the quality of health and life for all. Thank you for your support of this important effort.
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2020 Marks the 25" Anniversary of e-WGN!
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